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Effective safeguarding children practice depends upon information sharing,
collaboration and understanding between families, agencies and professionals.
Nurses are required to work in partnership with other disciplines and agencies to
safeguard and promote the health and wellbeing of children and young people. This
includes working in partnership with the guardian ad litem (guardian) appointed by
the court when making decisions regarding the best interests of a child or young
person.

This guidance replaces previous regional guidance. Regional implementation will
ensure that information held by nurses is shared with the guardian in a consistent,
timely and appropriate manner, so that informed decisions can be made in the best
interests of children and young people.
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